
 

 

ST CANICE’S PARISH 

NEWSLETTER 
12TH MARCH, 2017 

Praying for those who have died 

Those who died recently 

Paddy O’Brien, Castlecomer Road 

Joan Lawlor, St. Frances  Tce 

Anniversaries 

Sat 7.30pm Paddy Dore (Anniv), Maura Dore – Months Mind 

Sun 9.30am T.K. Varkey 

Sun 10.30am Michael Power (Months Mind) 

Sun 10.30am Joseph Lacey 

Wed. 9.10am Elizabeth Mazoros, Joan McGrath, Peggy Haide 

Thurs 7.30pm   (Vigil)   Eileen Clifford Month’s Mind 

St. Patrick’s Day  9.30am Paul Tynan (Anniv) 

    11.30am Brendan O’Mara –(Months Mind) 

We also remember: 

Maureen Burke, Joe Butler, John & Kitty Cleere, Michael Devereux, 

 Rev. Godfrey Philip Ryan. 

Next Weekend 

Sat. 7.30pm Kathleen Sherwin 

Sun 9.30am Peg Molloy 

Sun 11.30am First Communion Preparation Mass 

 

Collection for week ending. 5th March   €1,300  

Ministers for 19th March, 2017 

Ministers of the Word. 

7.30pm Breda and Laura Donohue 

9.30am  Sile Moore, Catherine Wyse 

10.30am  Tómas & Margaret Turley 

11.30am First Communion Mass 

Eucharistic Ministers. 

7.30pm Sheila Lynch,  Sr. Mgt Mary  

9.30am   Michael & Anne O‘Caoimh 

10.30am  Mary Morrissey, Noel  & Mary Deevy 

11.30am  Sr. Nina, Ailish Brennan, Eilish Delehanty 

Meditation Times during the Season of Lent. 

Mar 15th. 22nd, 29th. and April 5th.  Each evening begins at 7.30pm 
Liturgy Meeting will take place in the Parish Centre on Tues 14th Mar. at 9.45am 
Post Confirmation Youth Group 

If your child has made their Confirmation this year and are interested in being part of a 

Parish Youth Group, Contact Frank Bradley 087 1373050. 

GROW Are you struggling with anxiety or depression? finding life difficult, 
feeling isolated? in need of support? Grow is a community-based mental health 
organisation which holds weekly meetings in your local community  For Kilkenny 
Carlow Groups: Tuesday @ 10am, Grow Office, Ormonde Home, Barrack St Kilkenny 

Second Collection in aid of Emigrants at all Masses next weekend 

 

DICKSBORO  FUNDRAISING EVENT  -  LIP SYNC  -  25th March, 2017. 

How could I say NO !  When they asked me to be involved I considered the great work 

going on in Dicksboro and the care they give to our young people, boys and girls, on a 

voluntary basis, and decided I wanted to support all this.  We are enjoying the rehearsals 

for the concert on 25th March and there is a grand coming together of people, young and 

not so young!  May I ask you please to mark the date in your diary and to offer us your 

support for this marvellous cause.  We promise you a great night’s entertainment.  -   

Fr. Jim.  

 

Ossory Diocesan Draw St. Mary’s Cathedral  

Restoration – Renovation – Reconnection  

I express my deepest gratitude to you the people of the Diocese of Ossory for the 

tremendous support you have given and indeed continue to give, to the restoration of St. 

Mary’s Cathedral, dedicated to the Blessed Virgin Mary, the Mother of God. As we 

embark on Year Three of the Ossory Diocesan Draw, I encourage you to continue with 

us in our efforts to restore our Cathedral by contributing to the monthly Draw. The 

Diocesan Draw has contributed €276,000 to the Restoration Fund. Thank you for your 

support. For information on becoming a Promoter or joining the Draw, please contact your 

own parish, the Diocesan Office, 056 7762448, St. Mary’s Cathedral Parish Office, 056 

7721253 or the Cathedral Bookshop, 056 7703884. 

 

Garment of Suffering   During the Season of Lent you are invited to contribute to our 

“Garment of Suffering”. The Cross is felt in all our lives. This garment will be created out 

of pieces of cloth that will be sown together creating a tapestry of colour and rich 

symbolism. Your piece of cloth may be a piece of clothing belonging to yourself or a loved 

one that represents aspects of suffering, bereavement, loss, depression, addiction, illness or 

loneliness. This garment will be a rich symbol for our Easter Triduum and will be draped 

around the Cross on Good Friday. Please bring a piece of cloth (approx. 5x5 inches) to 

represent your story and place in one of the baskets in the Church during Lent. A basket 

will also be available in the Parish Centre. 

 

 
 

ST CANICES PARISH, 19 DEAN STREET   Tel. 056 7721533 

FR JIM 087 2609545 / 056 7721534 - Fr Peter 086 8265955 / 056 7752994 

Email - stcanices@ossory.ie Website - www.stcanicesparish.ie  Twitter @stcanicesparish 
Parish Centre Opening hours - Mon. - Fri. 10 am - 12 noon / 2 pm - 4 pm. Saturday 10 am - 12 

pm. Weekday Mass: Mon. - Fri. 9.10 am. Weekend Masses: Sat. 7.30 pm, Sun. 9.30 10.30 , 

11.30  

Parish Secretary: Ms Mgt Logue – Sacristan:  Mr Jimmy Leahy c/o Parish Centre 

Safeguarding reps. Ms Caroline Cummins, Mr Jim Ryan c/o Parish Centre. 

 

http://www.stcanicesparish.ie/


 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 


